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ASX / MEDIA ANNOUNCEMENT  ASX: NCZ 

 28 July 2021 
 

New Century Resources June 2021 Quarterly Results  
Conference Call 

 
New Century Resources Limited (ASX:NCZ) is pleased to advise that it will host a video conference 
to provide an update on the June 2021 Quarterly Activities and Financial Results, which are due to 
be released on Thursday, 29 July 2021. 

 

Video Conference Details 

Date:  Thursday, 29 July 2021 at 11.00am AEST (Sydney, Melbourne, Canberra) 

Participants are invited to pre-register for the video conference via the link below. 

Registration: https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_eKSpRq7FQ3yTnGCTQ94pkw 

A copy of the video conference will also be available in due course via New Century’s website at 
www.newcenturyresources.com. 

 

This announcement is approved for release by the Managing Director of New Century. 

 

For further information, please contact: 
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Managing Director     Head of Corporate Affairs 
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